
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, January 27, 2015 

 
1. ATTENTION SENIORS:  Please submit a senior picture and quotation to Mrs. Dwyer for the 

yearbook by Monday, February 2, 2015.  If you have them electronically, please email them.  
You may also bring in a photo for us to scan.  Any questions, please see Mrs. Dwyer.  Thank 
you! 

2. The following 5th hour classes will have first lunch this semester:  Algebra, Study Hall, 
Publications, Chemistry, and Art.  The following 5th hour classes will have second lunch: 
Spanish II, Metals, Oral and Interpretation, Mrs. Radtke’s class, and US History. 

3. Today is the beginning of the new band lesson schedule.  Students who are scheduled for Day 
1 lessons will have them today. 

4. There will be a meeting tomorrow during Enrichment Study Hall in Mr. Wudi’s room for anyone 
interested in Softball.  Any young lady who has played high school, summer, or youth softball, 
or is considering playing high school softball this spring should attend. 

5. Mr. Adams’ 6th hour study skills class will meet in his middle school classroom. 
6. Happy Belated Birthday to Maci Sherfield! 

 
LUNCH 
Salisbury Steak 
Mashed Potatoes and Gravy 
Broccoli 
The Garden Spot 
Applesauce 
Pears 
Dinner Roll  


